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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB 1045 requires drug testing facilities to report preliminary 

positive test results to an employer's review officer as soon as possible. The final results, 

consisting of initial tests, confirmatory tests, and quality control data, will then be reviewed and 

certified. 

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB1045 proposes to require drug testing facilities to report preliminary 

positive test results to an employer's review officer as soon as results are available. This measure 

does not mandate an action to any appropriated state agency. HB1045 is not expected to impact 

state revenues or state appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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